Steven Liang

From: - ric <khjonesjr@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 7:45 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Rate Board Role Request

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Dear Philadelphia Water Department:

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to express my concerns. I would like to sign up for the rate relief program in the near future. I know that the rate will increase to 11.6% percent this year. I would also like to be a participant in the rate proceeding and register with the board. Any other information will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kesrick Jones Jr.